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Michael Nestico

From: clkramer@telerama.com
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 3:24 PM
To: Jim Bonner
Cc: Michael Nestico
Subject: RE: environment and tree commission

Dear Michael and Jim: 
 
As I have indicated in conversations with you, I am a resident of Tarentum and am interested in participating in the 
Environmental Advisory Council (EAC). 
 
Please propose me for appointment to the EAC and let me know if you require any further information from me.  Thank 
you and I look forward to working together with you to improve Tarentum's future. 
 
Cynthia L. Kramer 
 
 


